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RUG Awards Judging Panel

Comprising these Railfuture Vice Presidents:

In his November 2016 “Informed Sources” column, Modern Railways contributor Roger Ford wrote:

"November starts with one of the year’s most enjoyable meetings.  As an honorary Vice President 

of Railfuture I get to join the judging panel for the annual awards.  For someone who spends too 

much time writing about high level policy in these difficult times, it is a refreshing change to help 

celebrate the successes at the grass roots."

Paul Abell Ian Brown          Barry Doe         Roger Ford           Chris Irwin        Stewart Palmer
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RUG Awards Presentation

Seven awards, 

twelve winners this year -

presentation by

Stewart Palmer

Railfuture Vice President
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RUG Awards 2016:  Best newsletter

One Commendation

 Silver Award

Gold Award
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Best Newsletter:  Commendation

Friends of Reddish South Station 

http://reddish.dsracing.me.uk/
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Best Newsletter:  Silver Award

Furness Line Action Group

http://www.furnesslineactiongroup.org/
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Best Newsletter:  Gold Award

Huddersfield Penistone Sheffield 
Rail Users' Association 

Judges' comments: topical, relevant, useful to 
passengers, lively, newsy, classy!
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RUG Awards 2016:  Best website

 Joint Gold Awards!

Judges' comments:

Each is exemplary in serving their group’s 

different aims and showing best practice
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Best Website:  Gold Award

Copeland Rail Users' Group 

http://www.crug.org.uk/
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Best Website:  Gold Award

Friends of Rose Hill Station 

http://www.forhs.org.uk/

Birmingham 2016 – Autumn conference



RUG Awards 2016:  Best campaign

One Award
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Best Campaign

Cambridge Heath & London Fields 

Rail Users' Group 

See 'A brief history of the CHLFUG 

campaign‘ at

http://www.railwatch.org.uk/chlfug.html

One judge's comment: 

'excited by the report'!
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RUG Awards 2016:  Best campaigner

The Clara Zilahi Award

in memory of a stalwart Railfuture 

campaigner who died in 2013

One Award
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Best campaigner

The Clara Zilahi Award

Tony Smale

Former editor of Rail User Express 

newsletter, custodian of national registers 

of rail user groups and reopening 

campaigns, now secretary of Railfuture

Wessex branch
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RUG Awards 2016:  Best social media

One Commendation

One Award
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Best Social Media:  Commendation

North Cheshire Rail Users' Group 

http://www.ncrug.org.uk/

The Halton Curve video

Judges' comment: 

Would be even better with a simple map
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Best Social Media:  Award

Friends of St. Anne's Stations 

https://www.facebook.com/Friends

-of-St-Annes-Stations-

214185165640850/

Judges' comment: 

A great example of the positive 

use of social media
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RUG Awards 2016:  New Group

The Oliver Lovell Award

in memory of the Cotswold Line Promotion Group founder who died in 2013

One Commendation

One Award

Judges' comments: 

Important to focus on the users of the railway.
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New Group:  Commendation

Salisbury to Exeter Rail Users' Group
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New Group:  The Oliver Lovell Award

Friends of St. Anne's Stations
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RUG Awards 2016:  Judges’ Special Award

One Award
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Judges’ Special Award

Richard Crane
Founder of Bedford to Bletchley 

Rail Users' Association in 1981 

and Chairman since. 

Vice-President Chris Green said:

"I have known Dick Crane for thirty years and have found him tireless not just in the 

development of the Bedford - Bletchley line, but in the wider rail industry. He has run 

two first rate railway discussion groups at Bletchley and Surbiton which attract record 

numbers of younger members at a time when railway supporters are all supposed to 

have grey hair! He is also a modest person who does not shout about his contributions 

to our industry." 
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